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Friendship (Anti-Bullying) 

Week 

w.c. 13th November 

 

Odd Socks Day 

Monday 13th November 

 

Children in Need 

Friday 17th November  

Children can wear spots and 

non-school uniform 

Monday 13th November 

 

 
 

Children can wear odd 

socks with the rest of 

their school uniform as 

part of Friendship (Anti-

Bullying) week. 

 

Website Link 

WEEKLY SCHOOL 

ATTENDANCE 

 
Little Owls1 88% 
Little Owls 2 70% 
Tawny Owls 1 96% 
Tawny Owls 2 98% 
Tawny Owls 3 96% 
Snowy Owls 1 98% 
Snowy Owls 2 96% 
Snowy Owls 3 95% 

Whole School 93% 

Target 

 
 

Gates open at 08:30 

Gates close at 08:40 

The school day begins 

at 08:40 

School finishes at 15:00 

Headteacher Update 10th November 2023 
I hope this newsletter finds you well. It has been yet another great week here at school, and I have 
been impressed by the children's dedication and hard work towards their learning, coupled with 
their good manners and smiles whenever I drop by their classrooms for a visit. 
 

To kickstart the week, we held our own Remembrance assembly (more details provided below). 
Today, the children showcased their creativity by fashioning poppies from the rocks, stones, and 

pebbles they brought in, which they then painted. The results are very impressive: 
 

                    
 

Thank you to Neeve, Lucas and Grace for helping hand out poppies for the last two weeks. 
 

In addition, I thought you might appreciate a glimpse of how the poppy symbol has evolved over 
the years: 

 

This Sunday, I will have the honour of representing the school at the Remembrance Parade, 
where I will lay a poppy wreath. 
 

Below, you'll find a festive program of Christmas-themed dates (a special thanks to Mrs. Tarrant 

for her imaginative touch in putting this together). We would like to provide you with ample notice 
for upcoming events and have also included our Spring Term dates. 
 

Wishing you a wonderful weekend ahead. 
 

Healthy regards,  

Mr Graves 

https://anti-bullyingalliance.org.uk/anti-bullying-week-2023-make-noise-about-bullying


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to the following children for being our 

latest Stars of the Week: 
 

Little 
Owls 1 

Tommy 

Little 
Owls 2 
Charlie 

 

Tawny 
Owls 1 

Lola 

 

Tawny 
Owls 2 

Isla 

Tawny 
Owls 3 
Noah 

Snowy 
Owls 1 
Grace 

Snowy 
Owls 3 
Beth 

 

Snowy 
Owls 2 
Olivia 

 

 

Hot chocolate time! 

 



 

On Monday we held our Remembrance Day assembly, providing our children with a deeper 

understanding of the significance and symbolism behind this day. Olivia, from Year 4, read John McCrae's 

poignant poem, "In Flanders Fields," capturing the attention of all in attendance. Together, we observed 

a two-minute silence, paying our respects to the courageous soldiers who made the ultimate sacrifice 

for our freedom. 

 

Some of the children proudly wore their respective Rainbow, Brownie, Beavers, or Cubs uniforms, 

representing the various organisations that also hold this day in high regard. 

 

Later this week, the children will be crafting a poppy shape using painted rocks or pebbles and on Sunday 

we will be laying a poppy wreath to pay our respects at the Verwood Remembrance Parade. 
 
 

 

Running Club 

We had our first club meeting on Tuesday and will be continuing every Tuesday until the end of term.  Please 

feel free to turn up whenever convenient, if you are interested. 

 

07:55: Meet at the school to drop off bags, etc. 

08:00: Begin our run along the roads near the school, eventually leading to the heath. 

08:25: Return to school, collect belongings, and head to class. 

 

Each child must be accompanied by an adult who will run alongside them and take sole responsibility for their 

child throughout the session. 

 

Hopefully, see you on Tuesday. 
 

 
 

 



 

School Parliament 

The votes are in and have been counted and checked.  We will be announcing the 

new School Parliament members to the children next week. 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 



 



 



 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

 

Hillside First School are pleased to offer 
the following clubs: 
 

Monday  
15:00-16:00 – Computer Explorers (Year 3-4) 
15:00-16:00 – Creative Dance (Year R-2) 
16:00-17:00 – Creative Dance (Year 3-4) 
 

Tuesday 

07:55 – 08:25 – Running club 
08:00-08:30 – Sports & Fitness Breakfast Club 

12:00-12:30 – Sports & Fitness Lunch Club 

15:00-15:50 – After School Football Club 
 

Thursday 

15:00-16:00 – Rugby (Year R-4) 
15:00-16:00 – Forest School (Year 1-4).  
Starting after half term. 
 

Friday 

Lessons in school – Rocksteady 

15:00-16:00 – Computer Explorers (Year 1-2) 
15:00-16:00 – Dodgeball  


